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Friday 26th June 2020 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

Between now and the end of the academic year, your child will have the opportunity to either visit 
their new secondary school in person or virtually– for at least one session. 
 

The information we have received to date is outlined below: 
 

School Transition Information 

Coppice Performing Arts School Wednesday 1st July 10am – 2.30pm and Friday 3rd July 

Heath Park Two mornings or afternoons from 29th June 

St Peters Collegiate School  One morning between Monday July 6th and Friday July 17th 

The Khalsa Academy  Wednesday 1st July 10am – 1pm 

Thomas Telford UTC Visit on either 13th, 14th or 15th July 

Wednesfield High Specialist 
Engineering Academy 

September INSET day for face-to-face visit 
Virtual induction on 7th July and/or 30th June 

Wolverhampton Girls High Perry Hall haven’t received any information 

Thomas Telford Perry Hall haven’t received any information 

Our Lady and St Chad Catholic 
Academy 

One visit from 29th June 

 

Continuing to remain mindful of pupil and staff safety and wellbeing, Perry Hall MAT has made the 
decision that following an (in person) secondary school transition visit, pupils who are currently 
attending school are not to return to their Perry Hall bubble for 7 days to avoid any risk of cross 
contamination between schools and bubble groups. We thank you in advance for your understanding 
and support with this decision. 
 

Wolverhampton secondary schools are currently arranging transition activities/projects, including the 
use of the text ‘Wonder’, to support children’s continued home learning. We are awaiting 
information from schools outside of Wolverhampton but have been advised that these secondary 
schools will be contacting you directly to inform you of their plans. 
 

As you know, we are always extremely keen to celebrate our Year 6 pupils’ primary school journeys, 
achievements and memories. We are extremely saddened that given the current restrictions we are 
all adhering to, we are unable to lead our usual events and celebrations. We will, however, be 
marking the end of the year by distributing a keepsake containing well wishes from staff and also with 
the yearbooks for those who have ordered one. For those that have ordered a year book, you will be 
pleased to know that these have now been sent to print. We will make further contact with you once 
these have been delivered to organise a safe handover. 
 

We hope you are all continuing to remain safe and well. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you 
have any queries regarding the content of this letter.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Kohli 
 

Executive Headteacher 
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